Please publish the following notice one time in the Double Mountain Chronicle on August 29, 2019 and
bill Fisher County Auditor, P.O. Box 430 Roby, Tx 79543

PUBLIC NOTICE

There will be a public hearing on the FY2019-2020 Fisher County Proposed Budget and FY2019-2020
Fisher County Forfeiture Fund, the County Clerk Archive Fund and District Clerk Archive Fund and in the
Fisher County Commissioner’s Courtroom, Roby, Texas September 09, 2019 at 9:00 a.m. The Proposed
Budget can be examined in the County Clerk’s office located at 109 North Angelo Roby, Tx 79543 or on
the Fisher County Website co.fisher.tx.us
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